
Dear Students, 

I welcome you all on behalf of the SIES Graduate School of Technology family. 

This is to inform you that the Commencement of First Year Engineering Semester-I 

SH2025 (second Half of 2025) will be on 1st  September, 2025. 

Kindly join the WhatsApp group through the shared link  given below:  

The details FE Sem-I SH2025 will be shared soon. 

 

Link: https://chat.whatsapp.com/CqT74VAkLcALA1DCEDQjhS?mode=ac_t 

 

Warm Regards, 
 

Prof. Pratibha Sharma 
FE Coordinator 
Assistant Professor in Mathematics 
Dept. of Humanities & Applied Sciences 
First Year Engineering 
SIES Graduate School of Technology, 
Mobile: 8169076671 
Phone: 022 6108 2450 
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